
FAMILY CAROLS with ROYSTON CHORAL SOCIETY 

 

Saturday 21st December 7.30 pm 

King James Academy (Meridian school site SG8 7HJ) 

 

Royston Choral Society is very excited to be welcoming J50 Brass 

back to Royston to accompany their Christmas concert on Saturday 

21
st
 December. J50 have wowed local audiences several times with 

their accompaniment of choir 

and audience seasonal 

singing. 

J50 Brass were founded in 

London in 2008. The group 

have since gone on to perform 

at the 'BBC Good Food Show' 

and 'Gardeners' World Live' 

(both at Birmingham NEC); 

charity functions at London 

Olympia Hilton Hotel and solo 

concerts across the capital. 

Their musical interests range from the indigenous folk music of 

Europe to commissions for the film and video game industry, baroque 

and early music and more.  

 

With the scent of mulled wine and mince pies,  audience participation 

and J50 Brass Royston Choral Society will ensure a merry and bright 

start to Christmas  

Tickets £14, Concessions £10, School students £1 Programme included  

For tickets see website: http://www.roystonchoralsoc.org.uk         

Tel. Caroline Franks 01920 822723 or ask a choir member 

 

 

http://www.roystonchoralsoc.org.uk/

